

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 * P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 * email: our@upd.edu.ph

28 April 2014

MEMORANDUM ECA NO. 14-21

TO: ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES

FROM: EVANGELINE C. AMOR

University Registrar

RE: ADMISSION OF UPV TACLOBAN FRESHMAN STUDENTS

As agreed during the Executive Committee meeting held on 10 April 2014, Chancellor Tan has approved the consideration of subjects cross-enrolled in UP Diliman by UPV Tacloban freshman students to meet the 30-unit requirement to apply for transfer to UP Diliman effective First Semester AY 2014-2015.

This only authorizes them to apply for transfer but the decision to accept them rests with the units to which they are applying.

For your guidance and implementation please.

Thank you very much.